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Introducing Our New  
Detergent Injection System
The Butler Corporation is pleased to announce our new 
Detergent Injection System. The new compact stainless 
steel Detergent Injection System has been redesigned with 
a single check valve, replacing the previous two (2) valve 
design. This new system is now standard equipment on all 
new Butler Systems. Customers can continue to choose 
either the Cubic Centimeters (CC) Metering System or the 
Gallons Per Hour (GPH) Metering System. Available also 
as a replacement for existing Butler Systems.

Please call us at 800.535.5025 or visit our website 
butlersystem.com for more information. 
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